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First name: CHRIS

Last name: SALISBURY

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

This is to inform you of my huge concern that lands located north of Sherman Creek and south of Lamoille Creek

within the Ruby Mountains in Elko County,

NV are being considered for oil and gas leasing. Please stop this now! This unique eco-system should be valued

and protected for all of us both here in the state and for all the others that come here for hiking, camping, skiing

and hunting. We need more Ruby Mountains in our future, NOT more drilling!!

 

All the best!

 

Chris

Patagonia Customer Service

 

 

 


